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 The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission (ES-

CICAD) presents its compliments to CICAD Commissioners and Permanent Missions to the 

Organization of American States (OAS), and wishes to refer to the ES-CICAD email sent on 

October 18 announcing November 27-29, 2023 as the new dates of CICAD’s Group of Experts 

on Maritime Narcotrafficking, to be held in Guatemala City, Guatemala.  

In this regard, the ES-CICAD requests all delegations that have not submitted 

information on their participant(s), to kindly send the pending data (name, position, telephone 

and email) to JPeralta@oas.org and GCalzada@oas.org by November 7, 2023.  

 The ES-CICAD takes this opportunity to renew to CICAD Commissioners and 

Permanent Missions the assurances of its highest consideration. 

October 24, 2023 
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